OFFICE OF THE PREMIER
W. ROS5 THATCHER

ROOM 226,
LEGISLATIVE BUILDING

REGINA, October 4, 1968.

Dr. Howard Adams,
1310 Louise Avenue,
SASKATOON, Saskatchewan.

Dear Howard:
Thank you for your letter of September 27th.

I am rather disappointed that you did not
feel that you could accept the Deputy Minister's
job for a vyear.

I feel you could have given our Govermment
guidance which would have been genuinely
helpful.

However, I can understand your feelings and
we shall look for another mamn.

With kindest personal regards,

/dj




